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Eid-el-Maulud Celebrations 

 

The Vice-Chancellor, Professor Kayode Adebowale, FAS, mni, felicitates 

Muslim members of the University as they celebrate this year’s Eid-el-Maulud 

Festival of Commemoration of the birth of the Holy Prophet Muhammad (Peace 

be upon him). 

 

He charges them and all other members of the University Community to imbibe 

the Spirit of love, patience, tolerance and perseverance which are deep spiritual 

virtues exemplified by the Holy Prophet. 

 

The Vice-Chancellor wishes all Muslims a happy celebration. 
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